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Quarterly Payment Policy

Fellow Rotarian:   

You have requested information on paying your Rotary dues in 4 installments.  We want to clarify that this is a commitment to pay a full year’s club dues, meals and contributions in 4 installments -- not a quarter-by-quarter membership commitment.    

Our policy for accepting quarterly payments is that we do so only with a pre-authorized credit card that we agree to auto-bill on the due date (the first business day of each quarter, in advance).  As you might assume, accepting checks for quarterly payments requires substantial staff time to manage quarterly billings, postings, deposits, collections and follow-ups.  This detracts from our club’s mission.   

To clarify our intent, our club’s standard business process is an annual billing, due in full at the beginning of the Rotary year, payable by check or credit card.  We offer the quarterly option to address the many personal financial hardships resulting from the current economy.  We chose pre-authorized credit card payments as a means to streamline the quarterly payment process.  

If you have the means to do so, please go ahead and pay your full year’s dues by check or credit card.  If you can’t do so at this time, please complete the attached form and we will process your 4 credit card payments on the dates specified.  You can avoid the 3% convenience fee by sending in a check for the quarterly amount as long as it is received before the scheduled processing date. The schedule below includes the $100 donation to the Rotary Foundation and does not include the $12.00 charge for the club directory. The directory will be added to the first payment unless instructed otherwise.
Sincerely, 

The Rotary Club of Greenville Board of Directors
	Date
	Amount

	7-5-2016
	$389.00 + 3% credit card processing fee

	10-3-2016
	$151.00 + 3% credit card processing fee

	1-3-2017
	$151.00 + 3% credit card processing fee

	4-3-2017
	$151.00 + 3% credit card processing fee
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